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August 10, 2011
The Honorable Corrine Brown

U.S. House of Representatives

2336 Rayburn Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-2256

Dear Representative Brown:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your legislation (H.R. 2447) that would grant the Congressional Gold Medal to the Montford Point Marines in recognition of their patriotism, service, and sacrifice in defending the Nation as the first African-American Marines.

The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The point of contact is John Davis, FRA’s Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
JLB:jrd:aal
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